Sent: Wednesday, August 7, 2019 4:42 PM

To: Sandra Smith, Oak Ridge Town Clerk <ssmith@oakridgenc.com>

Cc: Scott Baillargeon <sbaillarge@guilfordcountync.gov>

Subject: RE: Appointment

I got your email!!

Great! I'll send to Scott (one of my Deputy Clerks) to see if we need an updated application for him. Is the September 5th meeting good for re-appointment?

(My email is: Rkeller@guilfordcountync.gov)

My personal cell is 336-337-7260 if you need to track me down.

I'll let you know if we need anything else from Mr. Stafford.

Thanks! Robin

From: Guilford County, NC < webmaster@guilfordcountync.gov >

Sent: Wednesday, August 7, 2019 3:22 PM

To: Robin Keller < rkeller@guilfordcountync.gov >

Subject: Appointment

CAUTION: This email onginated from outside Guilford County. Do not click links or open affachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Message submitted from the <Guilford County, NC> website.

Site Visitor Name: Sandra Smith, Oak Ridge Town Clerk

Site Visitor Email: ssmith@oakridgenc.com

Hi Robin,

Hope everything is going well over your way. I've tried to send this message using 2 different email addresses for you, but both bounced. Hopefully this will get through.

We would like to ask the County to reappoint Larry Stafford as an ETJ rep on our Planning & Zoning Board. Larry recently received an email telling him his term would be ending soon, and he has agreed to serve another term. Instead of responding to the email, he asked me to handle it.

Let me know if you need us to do anything else on our end.

Thanks.